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As a result of its review of the Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA), the Office of Government Ethics 
(OGE) issued 11 recommendations in its September 2023 review report. OGE conducted a follow-up review in 
April 2025 and was able to close 10 of the 11 recommendations. OGE conducted a second follow-up review to 
assess whether DISA has taken sufficient action to resolve the deficiencies underlying the remaining 
recommendation. The results of the follow-up review are summarized below. 
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 Recommendation Agency Action and OGE Finding Status 
5 Ensure that confidential financial disclosure 

reports are reviewed and certified within 60 
days of receipt. 

OGE examined data from confidential reports 
filed between January 1, 2025 and July 23, 
2025. OGE determined that 93% were 
reviewed and 92% were certified timely 
(within 60 days of receipt from the filer).  
 
These percentages are a significant 
improvement versus data from the April 
follow-up report where 70% were reviewed 
and 69% were certified timely. 

Closed 

 

Based on the results of OGE’s follow-up review, all recommendations are closed. 

 


